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What you heard 

from me, keep as the 

pattern of sound 

teaching, with faith 

and love in Christ 

Jesus. Guard the 

good deposit that 

was entrusted to 

you—guard it with 

the help of the Holy 

Spirit who lives in 

us. 
 

2 Tim. 1:13-14 
 

 

 

 

 

For a digital newsletter, send 
an email to:  
Bill.Kirsch@agwmafrica.org 
Ask to be added to our 
eNewsletter list. 
 
 

Our Mission 
PAThS exists to prepare servant leaders to equip the church of 

Africa to fulfill God’s mission in the power of the Holy Spirit. 
 

Everything we do at PAThS is measured by our mission. Every decision we make, 
every course we offer, every teacher we invite to teach must fit our mission! 
 

A Picture Is Worth a Thousand Words 
 

 
 

Facebook can be a wonderful thing. It allows me to see what our PAThS students and 
graduates are doing. Recently Dr. Jimmy Kuoh (far R) posted this picture of himself, 
Faith Ojo (middle), and Dr. David Akonsi (far L) pictured with two of our final year BTh 
students at the West Africa Advanced School of Theology (WAAST), in Lomé, Togo. 
They were teaching several classes of students from five African countries. Jimmy and 
David are PAThS graduates and Faith is finishing her dissertation with PAThS. This is 
a picture of our mission fulfilled! (2 Tim. 2:2)  
 
In fact, PAThS graduates make up an increasing number of the faculty of WAAST. 
During the current academic year, 13 PAThS graduates and 11 current PAThS 
students are scheduled to teach at WAAST. PAThS graduates are also teaching in 
many of our other schools across Africa. Your support enables our work of making 
disciples (Matt. 28:19) through the influence God has given us in these leader’s lives. 
 
Thank you so very much for your faithfulness, which allows Judy and me to 
continue to train these African leaders. They are duplicating their lives in the lives of 
so many others who are called to preach the gospel, plant churches among the 
unreached, and give desperately needed direction to the African church.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill & Judy Kirsch 


